AMA) Z EXPLORATION, INC.

A SUBSIDIARY OF AMAX INC.

GEOTHERMAL BRANCH

February 1, 1980

Mr. Bernie Moroz

District Geothermal Supervisor
U.S. Geological Survey

4600 Kietzke Lane

Building D, Suite 137

Reno, Nevada 80502

Dear Mr. Moroz:

With regard to the McCoy Unit, please find enclosed, in triplicate,
"Sundry Notices and Reports on Wells," concerning AMAX Exploration,
Inc.'s change of plans on Hole No. 14-7.

Thank you for your assistance in expediting AMAX Exploration, Inc.'s
change of plans. If I can be of further assistance, please do not
hesitate to call.

Sincerely,
CDQ\/\(QD YA/ levr //

Wendy E. Merrill
Permit Coordinator

WEM/c
Enclosures

cc: Dave Bickmore
ET1is Hammett
Harry Olson )
Dean Pilkington «
Andy Pfaff
Jim Gross
Chris Tower
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